
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
FACT SHEET 
NW 21st Avenue Mobility Improvement/Bridge (No. 864066) Replacement Project 
NW 21st Avenue from Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial Boulevard 
Broward County, Florida        
Financial Project ID: 436685-1-52-01 

NW 21ST AVENUE MOBILITY IMPROVEMENT/BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will widen NW 21st Avenue between Oakland Park 
Boulevard and Commercial Boulevard and replace the bridge on NW 21st Avenue over the C-13 canal; the cities of 
Oakland Park, Fort Lauderdale, and Tamarac. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Matthew May—FDOT Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 940-7519 
Email: matthew.may@dot.state.fl.us 
 
Justina Hicklyn —Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7585 
Email: justina@valerin-group.com 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting FDOT District 

Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
The road widening will accommodate 5-foot buffered bike lanes in each direction. The existing bridge over the South 
Florida Water Management District C-13 Canal will be replaced. Other improvements include upgrading signalization, 
sidewalk replacement, miscellaneous signage, paving, curb & gutter, and driveway harmonization. 

For more information on FDOT      
construction projects, in Broward 
County please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Access to residences, businesses, and Oakland Park 
Fire Station 87 will be maintained at all times 

• One lane of traffic will be maintained in each          
direction during the day 

• Lane closures may occur from 9:30 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

• NW 44th Street will be closed periodically at NW 21st 
Avenue during night operations; traffic will be de-
toured to NW 39th Street  

• NW 39th Street will be closed periodically at NW 21st 

Avenue during night operations; traffic will be        
detoured to NW 44th Street 

• Lane closure and detour information will be provided 
in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT  

  Construction Cost: $7.2 million     Construction Start Date: September 25, 2019     Anticipated Completion:  Fall 2020 

http://www.d4fdot.com

